
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 21:41
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Councillor Michael O'Meara
 
Name: Councillor Michael
Surname: O'Meara

 
 
Message:
In the mid west limerick region we have the opportunity to develop vibrant towns and villages.i live only
45 minutes from limerick city but if this plan goes through in its present form it will destro
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